
“Lowe’s is currently working with a company that 
forces us to use faulty equipment. I know Lowe’s 
would certainly hope that whatever company it is 
contracting with would respect it, not have so many 
violations on the records, obey the law and treat 
workers with respect.” 

- JEREMY HOKE, NFI WAREHOUSE WORKER

NFI Cal Cartage has a long history of stealing our wages 
and putting us in harm’s way with numerous health and 
safety violations. 

Lowe’s needs to contract only with high-road companies 
that treat us fairly, with dignity and respects our rights as 
workers. 

Lowe’s has an opportunity to show its commitment to 
us—the workers who make their business successful, our 
families and our communities—by acting as a 
responsible company. 
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